
The John Fisher School

OPEN EVENING
THURSDAY 4 JULY 
4.30PM-7.30PM

“Leaders and staff have created a
sense of community, captured
through what many refer to as feeling
part of the ‘Fisher Family’.”

Peaks Hill, Purley, CR8 3YP      

If you are considering a place
in secondary school for your
son in 2025, we invite you to
join us for our School Open

Evening .
 The John Fisher School  is a

Catholic school for all.

Headteacher talks : 5.15pm, 6.15pm & 7.15pm 

Ofsted, 2023

@thejfschool

Our admissions
policy and further

information for
September 2025
entry is available

on our website.

admissions@johnfisherschool.org 0208 660 4555

“Pastoral care is strong, with pupils’ individual
needs and circumstances front and centre. 
Leaders have created a culture of openness.”

Final admittance is at 7.00pm


